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For the tenth year in a row, Moss & Barnett hosted students from Blessed Trinity Catholic School
(Richfield, Minnesota) on December 11 and 12, 2023, for a morning education program on the law.
This year, the firm hosted two separate classes (one of which is pictured). The students learned the
difference between civil and criminal law, the way laws and rules of law come into effect, and how
the legal process works. They also learned how to read a statute and how to read a court decision.
The morning program was run like a law school class, with the students being asked questions at
random, based on the materials they read in advance. The morning finished with a long trek on the
skyway and lunch at a downtown Minneapolis restaurant.

We always enjoy it when Mr. Boyle and his eighth-grade students from Blessed Trinity come for their
annual visit!


